
 

Mr. Feather’s Newsletter 

Got the 

Kindergarten Blues? 
 

Don’t worry every parent new 

or “old” gets emotional on the 

first day of school, but it can be 

especially hard when sending 

off your Kindergartener. In order 

to help ease this transition for 

parents, we have organized an 

event for you. 

 

On August 15th at 8:00am, we 

would like to invite all 

Kindergarten parents to the 

building early for a Boo Hoo 

breakfast. We have a few little 

surprises in store for you! Bring 

your little ones into the gym 

anytime from 8:00 until the first 

bell at 8:30 and don’t forget 

your camera. 

 

 
 

Dates to Remember 

 
August 6th – Registration from 1-7pm 

at Hawk Hollow 

August 13th – Grades Kdg through 

Second Curriculum and Supply Drop 

Off Event from 5-6:30PM 

August 15th – First Day of Classes; 

Kindergarten Boo Hoo Breakfast (see 

details below) 

August 24th – Ice Cream Social and 

New Playground Ribbon Cutting from 

5:30-7:00 

August 29th – Bus Evacuation Drill for 

students at Hawk Hollow (times vary) 

September 5th – Picture Day 
September 6th – Third through Sixth 

Grade Picture Day 

 If you previously ordered school 

supplies from Carson School Kits 

they will be delivered directly to 

the building and your child’s 

teacher. 

 

If you didn’t have an opportunity 

to order online, no worries you still 

have time to get supplies at your 

local stores. Here is the link for 

the supplies needed for each 

grade level. 

 

https://www.u-46.org/Page/2153 

 

School Supplies 
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Homework to Expect 

This Week 
 

Monday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah 

 

Tuesday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah 

 

Wednesday: blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah 

 

Thursday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah 

Want to Add a Picture 

Instead of Text? 

 

Click on a text box. Go 

to the insert menu 

above and insert a 

picture!  

                               

Principal Notes 
On behalf of the staff at Hawk Hollow Elementary, we would like to welcome you to our 

learning community for the upcoming 2018-2019 academic school year! We certainly 

hope everyone has enjoyed their summers and is excited to begin school.  
 

I am certain you are all interested in finding out who will be your child’s teacher for the 

upcoming school year. We have one final registration on August 6th and will be finalizing 

class lists the following day. Once all information in updated into Infinite Campus we will 

release your child’s teacher. I am hoping to have this completed so that you will have 

the name of your teacher by the end of the day on August 10th. If this can be done 

sooner, I will certainly update everyone. 
 

We have begun preparations for the first day of school and are looking forward to 

making this year OUT OF THIS WORLD. The first day of classes is Wednesday, August 15th 

with a start time of 8:30am. Information regarding pick-up and drop off procedures will 

be sent out in a separate document next week. There will be a lot of information to start 

off the school year so we will also be posting the newsletters on our website and on the 

Facebook page. Please feel free to share the documents with any new families to our 

building just in case they missed the notification through our Blackboard system. 
 

Lastly, if you have any questions do not hesitate to call or email. This is my first week 

back in the building after my summer break and I do have meetings from time to time 

but will always find time for you! 

 

Looking forward to seeing your smiling faces!, 

                                                                                                       Regards,  

                                                                                                       Mrs. Dupuis 
 

 
This summer one 

of my cousins got 

married and asked 

me to stand up in 

her wedding. This 

is a photo of me 

and my family 

from the evening. 

It was a beautiful 

event. This was 

just one of the fun 

things I did this 

summer. I can’t 

wait to hear all 

about yours! 



 

The newest piece to our 

playground thanks to all of you! 

The new buddy bench is 

included in this picture. Our PTH 

rocks this solar system!!! 

Our Week 

Was Out of 

This World 

because our 

new 

PLAYGROUD 

equipment 

arrived!!! 

 

Our playground has never 

looked so good!!! I can’t wait to 

see our Little Hawks enjoying the 

new equipment! 


